
Impacted by COVID-19?
Apply from June 27 to July 15, 2022, for the city of Aurora’s $2.5 million Aurora Small 
Business Grant Rescue Program, funded by the American Rescue Plan Act.

Qualifying businesses operating in March 2020 or earlier may apply for a grant of up to 
$10,000. Qualifying pandemic startups that began anytime from April 2020 through 
December 2021 may apply for a grant of up to $5,000.

Funding may be used to support working capital, daily operations, payroll, equipment, 
personnel and more.

Aurora Small 
Business 
Grant Rescue 
Program

Want training on 
how to apply?
Online training sessions 
on WebEx (in English or 
Spanish) with the Aurora-
South Metro Small Business 
Development Center start 
June 21.

Questions? Email  
ARPAGrants@auroragov.org  

or call 720.892.0620

When the application period opens, those 

interested must create a profile on the portal to 

access the application and upload documents.


